
During the COVID-19 threat, our office remains open for business; however, our clients, 
community friends, and staff are our primary concern. To ensure everyone is protected while 
obtaining necessary elder law and long-term care services, we are scheduling all consultations 
and meetings via telephone through April 13, 2020. If you have the ability, please send any 
documents via e-mail, facsimile or US mail.  

For daily updates on COVID-19, please go to www.floridahealth.gov (Florida Department of 
Health) or www.cdc.gov (Centers for Disease Control and Prevention) for information and best 
practices regarding the virus.  Please do not hesitate to let us know what additional resources we 
may provide for your and your family's safety and wellness.   

Questions and Consultations are ALWAYS Complimentary for our Clients,  
Their Families and Their Advisors 
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